
Because of the increased media exposure of our children, cyber bullying is more prevalent and powerful than 
ever before. It can have devastating consequences for the victims. While almost 50% of teens have been victims, 
only 1 in 10 teens tells their parents and fewer than 1 in 5 incidents are reported to police. It’s why parents need 
to be vigilant. Please join us to learn more about cyber bullying and what you and your teens can do about it.

Registration is open to all community members.  
Register today at: bibliotech.typeform.com/to/VNWhch

For more information, please visit 
www.bexarbibliotech.org

cyber
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Last Chance Ministries 404 Brady Blvd 
San Antonio, TX 78207

BiblioTech 3505 South Pleasanton Rd. 
San Antonio, TX  78221

Tues. May 2
6 - 8 PM

Thurs. May 4

a conversation 
for parents 
and teens.

TOPICS COVERED WILL INCLUDE:
• �How to avoid cyber bullying all together;  

healthy relationship habits
• What if you’ve been cyber-bullied?
• What if you are the bully?
• What can parents do proactively?

SPEAKERS:
Beth Confer, MA, LPC  
Director of Community Relations at Clarity Child Guidance Center

Stephanie Peterson, MA, LPC  
Manager of Community Relations at Clarity Child Guidance Center

https://bibliotech.typeform.com/to/VNWhch
http://bexarbibliotech.org

